
The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation Announces The Return Of The 
4th Annual Spring Lotto for Healthcare! 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 10, 2024 

 

The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation’s SPRING LOTTO for Healthcare 

presented by Ottawa Valley Yamaha is back and launches at 12 p.m. on 
Thursday, April 11th! Tickets will be available online at www.PRHspringlotto.ca.  

The Spring Lotto for Healthcare will help support Pembroke Regional Hospital’s (PRH) 
highest priority equipment needs.   

 
PRHF Executive Director Roger Martin stated, “We were so blown away by the success 

of our first three Spring Lotteries For Healthcare, that we had to bring it back again 
this year. It’s great to raise funds for the hospital’s highest priority needs and offer 

amazing prizes at the same time!” 
 

Tickets will be available from 12 p.m. on April 11th to 11:30 a.m. on June 20th. Only 
a limited number of tickets will be available so be sure to get yours before they sell 

out! The grand prize draw is for a new 2023 SunCatcher Pontoon boat with 
trailer and Yamaha motor provided by Ottawa Valley Yamaha!   

 

Tickets will be sold for $25 each, three for $40, 10 for $100 or 40 tickets for $250 
and only 17,000 tickets will be available to purchase.  

 
In addition to the grand prize draw, there will also be three Early Bird prizes! Prizes 

include an Outdoor Patio Package from Rossow’s Home Hardware, an Apple Package 
from Ben Hokum & Sons and a $3,000 furniture shopping spree from the Brick 

Pembroke. 
 

Ticket purchasers will have the option to buy 50/50 tickets as well at the time of 
purchase. These 50/50 tickets will be available only to those who purchase Spring 

Lotto tickets.   
 

Thank you for the generosity of our Supporting Sponsors, Perri-Rae Boell & 
Associates-The Co-operators, MacEwen, Ben Hokum & Son Ltd., The Brick Pembroke, 

Henry’s Furniture and Hamilton Haulage & Landscaping as well as our media 

sponsors, myFM, ComeBEtek Multimedia and Sun Sign Graphics.  
 

Again, tickets will be available online at www.prhspringlotto.ca and in person at 
Ottawa Valley Yamaha and the PRH Foundation office, beginning Thursday, April 11th 

at 12 noon! Watch our social media pages for information on pop-up ticket sale 
locations that we will have available this time around for those who do not wish to 

purchase online.   

http://www.prhspringlotto.ca/
http://www.prhspringlotto.ca/


Donations to the PRH Foundation are welcome at any time by calling (613) 732-2811, extension 
7408 or visiting the PRHF website at www.prhfoundation.com.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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